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Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com>

Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water
Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoin

counties.

1 message

David Hamilton <claudavid2@gmail.com>
Reply-To: David Hamilton <claudavid2@gmail.corme-
To. nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 30, 2011

Jason King
NV

Dear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50
billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over
a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this
project.

It's important for me that the Great Basin water stays in the Great
Basin because of the personal experiences that | have of the area
travelling and camping in the Great Basin since 1 was a kid growing up
in the Pacific Northwest and visiting the area on frips to California

and southern Utah.

But, more importantly, we have no right to trash this fragile terrain
through greedy expoitation in.. or out... of the basin. It would
create another overtapped oasis for another round of ill-advised and
profligate growth in southern Nevada.. thus inviting disaster for both
regions! | know money talks...but sometimes wise parties just
shoulan't listen! Just say no to this really bad idea....Please save
us all a whole iot of griefl Regards, Dave Hamiiton...Las Vegas

[ urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water
Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,

Mr. David Hamilton
3725 N Rosecrest Cir
Las Vegas, NV 89121-4933
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